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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Wolfley, Jolene

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2020 9:28 AM

To: Gomez, Angela J.

Cc: Gould, Maggie S.

Subject: FW: [#2020013] Document Request - Neighborhood Input/Concerns

 

 

From: Richard Stevenson <rstevenson@tierrawestllc.com>  

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 9:25 AM 

To: Larry Sandoval <larrysandoval75@gmail.com> 

Cc: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov>; mike mirabal <mdmiraba@msn.com>; Ron Bohannan 

<rrb@tierrawestllc.com> 

Subject: RE: [#2020013] Document Request - Neighborhood Input/Concerns 

 
Hello Larry,  

 

Yes, I can review our emails and forward over the correspondence we received outside of the neighborhood meetings.  I 

will work to get that to you by cob today or tomorrow.  

 

Regards, 

Richard Stevenson, PE 

Tierra West LLC 

(505) 858 3100 
  
 

From: Larry Sandoval [mailto:larrysandoval75@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, August 2, 2020 6:36 PM 
To: Richard Stevenson 

Cc: Wolfley, Jolene; mike mirabal; Larry Sandoval 
Subject: Document Request - Neighborhood Input/Concerns 

 

Dear Mr. Stevenson, 

We do not have copies of all of the neighborhood input and concerns that were sent to you on the proposed 

development. We are requesting all documents and emails sent to you per the May 6, 2020 direction from Scott 

Templeton, Seven Bar HOA President to Mike Mirabal.  He stated, “Well I think the best way for you to 

communicate your concerns is directly with Engineering firm.” Reiterating the same information at the May 8, 

2020 informal neighborhood gathering that Richard Stevenson, PE with Tierra West, LLC. would be the point 

of contact to funnel the neighbors input and concerns. 

We are requesting a copy of all the people who submitted input & concerns and the content of the content they 

sent to you through email with attached documents.  Please feel free to contact us if you have questions. 

 

Sincerely,,  
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Larry Sandoval 
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